
BAC MEETING MINUTES 9/26/06 
 
The meeting began at 7:30prn at the Sagamore Library. 
 
The following BAC members attended. Ed Hudson, Pete Kersich, Liz Morrison, Marty 
Ronning and Sal Tripi. Also attending and speaking were Ron Sacks, Wayne Wilson, 
and John Conway. There were no visitors who attended. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 
 

- Discussion and approval of the BAC meeting minutes of 9/11. 
 

- The committee received from Wayne Wilson, Director of Security, 2  printouts 
pertaining to security. There were general questions asked of Mr. Wilson about the 
security department and how it runs. We discussed payroll, overtime, responsibilities 
and what changes could possibly be made for security department to be even more 
effective. The BAC sub-committee in charge of security will be looking into other 
districts security systems just as a point of reference. 
 

- The committee received from Ron Sacks 7 printouts pertaining to the custodial 
department. The conversation continued with John Conway, head of the custodial 
department.. We discussed payroll, overtime, responsibilities and what cost saving 
measures, if any could be made. 
 

- There was a very brief discussion about the Community Education pro and 
some preliminary findings by the sub-committee. 
 
The meeting ended at 9:30pm and the next meeting is confirmed for Tuesday 10/10/06 
at 7:30pm in the Sagamore Library. 
 


